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Sanjay Pradhan

Chief Exccutive Officer, OGP

Dear Mr. Pradhan,

Thank you for the detailed letter and for the update concerning the forthcoming events.
I wish to emphasize that the State of Isracl is fully committed to OGP’s principles and
aims for implementing open government commitments to promote greater

cngagement in data policy-making. transparency, accountability and citizen

The National Digital Dircctorate within the Ministry of Economy, leads the process of
forming the new action plan for the years 2022 — 2024, with my full support. I expect to
present a wide and effective plan, that we will lcad with our partners in the government

and the Civil Socicty as well.

Thank you for notifving us regarding the coming events. Mec and my team will bec more

than happy to take an active role in them.

Yours sincercly,

Orna Bdarbivay
Mini§ f Economy

Governinent of Isracl
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